
COMMUNITY INFRASTRUCTURE LEVY ANNUAL REPORT

PARISH COUNCIL: Stoke St Gregory Parish Council

Reported year: April 2022 – March 2023

Total CIL receipts for reported year: £0

Total CIL expenditure for reported year: £10,040.00

Summary of CIL expenditure:

Item Amount (£) Spending Justification – 
Compliance with CIL Reg. 59C

The Willowset preschool 7540.00 To create a ‘Forest School’ 
base

 New natural equipment for 
outside play for forest school 
Curriculum resources that link 
into maths, science, literacy, 
communication, the weather, 
seasons, our emotions, and 
physical fun (to be funded by 
setting) 

 Language centre set (built unit) 
£422.39
Language centre bench £539.88

 A sheltered structure for 
woodworking and when we stop 
to have our drink and do some 
focused fun under  = £1,899.99

For the gardening area

 Potting shed for EY children 
£1,950

 Guttering and water storage and
natural/solar pond area 
£1,750.80 

 Adult sized folding chairs and 
tables  £976.80

Total spend = £7539.86

Stoke Environment Group 2500.00 Create and publish a SEG News and 
Advice Sheet four times per year in 
2023 - £300 
Purchase wildflower bulbs for roadside 
verges - £100 



Facility hire (Village Hall) for 3 x ‘Swap 
Shop’ in 2023 - £200 
Revamp telephone box in Willey Road 
and promote as a village information 
hub - £100 
Create a tool/clothes/toys/DIY materials 
hub in partnership with local businesses 
- £1800 

Total Spend - £2500.00

NB: All CIL monies must be spent within 5 years of receipt.

Total value of CIL receipts, subject to notices served in accordance with Regulation 
59E during the reported year, required to be repaid to TDBC: £0

Total value of CIL receipts, subject to notices served in accordance with Regulation 
59E during any year, not yet repaid to TDBC: £0

Total CIL receipts from this reported year retained for future spending: £0

Total CIL receipts from previous years retained for future spending: £55258.12

Copy of report to be emailed to 
planningobligations@somersetwestandtaunton.gov.uk

Report to be published on Parish Council website by 31 December. 


